Systems Control COVID-19 Status

UPDATE FOR THE STATE OF MICHIGAN - Governor Whitmer announced on April 9" a new Executive Order 2020-42,
which extends the “stay home, stay safe” directive through Thursday, April 30",

Our Leadership team is diligently monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic and will continue to mindfully ensure Systems
Control balances business operations coupled with the health, safety and well-being of our employees.

In accordance with the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA), Systems Control is designated as an
“Essential Critical Infrastructure Supplier Workforce”, as an essential direct provider of products and services to the
electrical utilities in the U.S. We have received official documentation from our Customers and the Department of

Homeland Security that verifies and supports this designation and the importance of Systems Control products and
service to the energy infrastructure of the country.

In compliance with the designation, Systems Control will remain ready to serve. Our manufacturing facility will remain
open and in full production. We continue to operate across three shifts to ensure the delivery of all current and future
orders. Our talented team is committed to providing the industry with extraordinary customer service and industry
leading products and services.

Systems Control intends to remain conscientious and proactive. We will keep you posted with similar updates as the
situation continues to develop.

Safety Always,

Systems Control Leadership



